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RRoooomm  2200  UUppddaattee 

Healthy Snack Ideas 

orange  grapes 

banana cheese &crackers 

 

 

 

Valentine’s Day 

 
We will be doing card exchange on the afternoon of February 14. Below you will find 

the list of students in our room. 

Tatiana  Matthew  Camryn   Sophia 

Charles  Claire   Damian   Haley 

Kennedy  Ethan   John    Zadock 

Olivia   Hannah  Logan W.   Ezekiel 

Logan C.  Matthias    

      

   

  

 
 

Biography Projects 

 

It is that time of the year for the 

third grades to work on their biography 

projects. These will be different from 

previous years.  

Your child will be able to pick 

from a selection at his/her reading level. 

Along with the book will be further 

information to help your child to make 

notes as they read their book. The book 

needs to be read and understood by the 

Monday after vacation. This project 

sounds like a lot of fun!  

 

JUMP ROPE FOR HEART 

 

     This annual event has returned. It will 

be held on one of our P.E. class period with 

Mrs. Laveroni during the week of February 

13. Your child will be bringing home a pledge 

envelope for this event. If you collect 

pledges for this terrific event, please send 

the envelope back in to me.  

Mathlete News 

 

Keep practicing those basic facts! 

Students are improving on their 

fluency quizzes. I have a few that 

should earn this award by next 

month! 
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